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12th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have reached the end of our half term in lockdown and have learnt a lot about how to improve our online 

teaching. Thank you for your support and feedback, it has been lovely to receive so many messages of 

appreciation from parents. We understand how difficult it has been for you to supervise your children’s learning 

when you have work and caring responsibilities of your own. Well done to everyone, it has been a great team 

effort! Congratulations to this week’s pupils who have been awarded the Headteacher’s Commendation for 

excellent effort online. 

 

Year 11 

Emilia 11A: English and Spanish 

Harry 11A: English and Science 

 Leila 11C: Science and Spanish 

Rezwana 11F: English and Spanish 

Luis 11L: Science and Spanish  

 

Year 10 

Nafisah 10L:  RE, Geography, Science, French 

Bukola 10L: RE, Geography, English, French 

 

Year 9 

Esther 9C: PE, Spanish & French 

Isha 9F: English, PE, Spanish 

Gisielle 9F: English, PE, Spanish 

Afsana 9F: English, PE, Spanish 

 

Year 8 

Mantim 8A: English, Humanities & French 

Faith 8A: English, Humanities & French 

Sebastian 8A: English, Humanities & French 
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Sanya 8A: English, Humanities & French 

 

Year 7 

Selihom 7F: English, PE, Spanish 

Hannah 7F: English, PE, Spanish 

Stephan 7F: English, PE, Spanish 

 

 

We hope to be returning to full school opening as soon as possible after the 8th March but will have to wait for 

confirmation from the government; I will let you know as soon as I am informed; keep checking the ‘Updates’ 

section on the front of our website. We are also waiting for details of how grades are to be assessed this year 

for GCSE and A Levels; please remember that teachers are not allowed to give predicted grades but can tell 

you the grades your child is achieving at the moment and what they can do to improve them. Year 11 Parents 

should have received a link through their email to book Parent Evening appointments for Thursday 25th 

February. 

 

I ask you to keep in your thoughts and prayers all those families and staff members who have lost loved ones in 

recent months. We ask the Lord to be with them and comfort them at this difficult time. I hope you all have a 

safe and restful half term break. 

 

 

Take care and keep safe. 

 

All Best Wishes 

 

 
Mrs. Gill 

Headteacher 
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